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NOTIFICATION OF CHANGE OF AUDITOR 

RELATIONSHIPS AUSTRALIA (NSW) LIMITED, ACN 000 509 982 

 
We hereby notify that the audit firm PKF (NS) Audit & Assurance, located at Level 8, 
1 O’Connell Street, Sydney NSW 2000, has been appointed as the new auditor of 
Relationships Australia (NSW) Limited, effective from the financial year commencing 
1 July 2024. This follows the resignation of PriceWaterhouseCoopers (PwC), 
effective 25 July 2025.   

As per the Corporation Act 2001, the change has been duly approved by the 
Directors of the Company in a meeting of held on 24 April 2025.  Consent to the 
resignation of the auditor was received from the Australian Securities and 
Investments Commission (ASIC) on 14 July 2025. 

This decision reflects our commitment to ensuring that audit services remain 
appropriately aligned with the organisational profile and strategic direction of the 
business.  It should be noted that there are no issues or disagreements between 
PwC and the Management of the Company.  The change in auditor does not reflect 
any concerns over the quality of service provided by PwC, which has been 
professional and of a high standard. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kathryn Berenschot 
COMPANY SECRETARY 


